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June 1, 2017 

Gregory Dangler 
RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
4601 DTC Blvd, Suite 120 
Denver, CO 80237 
 

RE: Mid-Continent LST, Permit No.  M-1982-121, 30-Day Extension Request Approval 

Dear Mr. Dangler: 

On May 31, 2017 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received a formal 
request for a 30 day extension from Jonathan Ma. The extension is regarding mapping and survey 
requirements outlined in the January 17, 2017 letter to you from the Division. The Division 
acknowledges that due to the historical record of this site and topography that this task has become 
quite cumbersome. The Division is therefore approving the 30-day extension request. 

To avoid potential future enforcement actions for non-compliance with State Statutes, Rules and 
Regulations, and/or conditions specified in your permit for this site, you must submit compliance 
documentation with the corrective actions specified by Monday, July 03, 2017. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
 
Ec:    
Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Jonathan Ma, RMR Aggregates Inc. 
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